13/07/2023
From: .
Address:
Phone:

To Whom It May Concern

NO RUBBISH TIP/TRANSFER AT 109A CHURCH ST LIDCOMBE (DA2023/0130)

I can not believe that any council would event contemplate on building a rubbish tip transfer of any
shape or form in such close proximity to residential site where it would put the entire near by area
where there are houses, school, age care, childcare, shops etc at risk of health and safety issues due
to smell from decomposing materials, insect infestation, noise pollution, air pollution not only from
the rubbish but also from transporting vehicles and their exhaust fumes. There will be horrific
traffic congestion as well as further deterioration in the existing road condition due to additional
transporting vehicles.

Other councils are trying to build a safe, healthy and desirable suburb yet Cumberland Council is
turning our suburb into a rubbish of a place.

Regards,
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